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- Club Rush Week (7.5 hours) 
- January General Assembly (2 hours) 
- TEDxULeth event (4.5 hours) 
- Dirty Bingo volunteering (1.5 hours) 

 
 
Club Rush Week 
 
During the winter Club Rush Week, I was tableling at the Students’ Union table, our 
goal was to recruit volunteers and to inform the student body of the upcoming 
council election. 
 
January General Assembly 
 
Monthly meeting with the Student Union general assembly, the first one of the new 
decade! 
 
TEDxULeth event 
 
At the first ever TEDxULeth event, I was there on behalf of the Students’ Union. It was an 
occasion for us to represent students in an event that brought a vast diversity of 
community members. I was also the occasion to hear incredible and inspiring 
speeches and life stories.  
 
Dirty Bingo volunteering 
 
This was the first Dirty Bingo event of the year and I was helping with checking bingo 
cards and sometimes with the computer. 
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